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Williams, Jonathan@Waterboards

From: Konrad Fisher <konrad@Klamathriver.org>

Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2014 11:08 AM

To: Williams, Jonathan@Waterboards

Subject: Re: Video of Stanshaw Diversion and confluence with Klamath

It was taken on January 26 2014. In the next couple of hours, I'll probably send you a video with a bit more
footage that includes the place where Stansahw water reaches Irving Creek. If it works, this video should
replace the one you have and be the one you share.

-Konrad

On Jan 29, 2014, at 11:05 AM, Williams, Jonathan@Waterboards wrote:

Hi Konrad,

Thanks for the video footage. What day specifically did you take the footage? | just want to add it to the evidence that |
am assembling that the video was taken on such and such date at around such and such time.

| also received flow data from Toz Soto yesterday, which provides a nice historic picture of the amount of flow being
diverted vs. bypassed to Stanshaw.

Thanks,
Jon

From: Konrad Fisher [mailto:konrad@Klamathriver.org]

Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2014 5:16 PM

To: Williams, Jonathan@Waterboards

Subject: Video of Stanshaw Diversion and confluence with Klamath

Hi Jonathan:

Here is a video of the Stanshaw diversion and it's confluence with the Klamath
River: http://youtu.be/aMVZp_hwkQI | still need to add video of the place the diverted water meets Irving
Creek. I thought I'd send this for now. I'll send you a link to a video that includes the additional footage ASAP.

Thanks again for your help. Feel free to contact me any time at 530.469.3218.

Best Wishes,
Konrad

Konrad Fisher, Executive Director
Klamath Riverkeeper
530-469-3218, C 530-921-9660
konrad@klamathriver.org
www.KlamathRiver.org
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